
Notice of LawNY Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for December 17,
2024 at 4:00 pm. The meeting is scheduled to be convened by remote
videoconferencing. For information about how to attend the meeting, contact Brenda
Rivera at BRivera "at" lawny "dot" org or at 585-504-2970.
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